
THE ROGER GOODELL
FRAUD AND STUPIDITY
IN SEATTLE’S END
ZONES
Most
all
who
read
this
blog
alread
y know
the
patent
bogosi
ty
that
is #Deflategate. But, Roger Goodell, on behalf
of the entire National Football League,
relentlessly and petulantly screams that not
only is the ginned up horse manure worthy of
occupying the NFL’s time, he and the NFL have
seen fit to copiously waste the time of two
different levels of the federal court system.

Even worse, they have either sought, or by their
unyielding craven attitude, caused stipulations
to be entered that the federal court system
accelerate their cases while far more important
criminal and civil cases wait. It is the epitome
of arrogance and corporate hubris and personal
narcissism.

Roger Goodell has consistently lectured all the
rest of us, who do not make $44 million a year
for being an incompetent jerk, that the whole
ginned up, factually unsupported, steer manure
that is #Deflategate is all “to protect the
integrity of the league”.

What a load of horse manure. Has Roger Goodell
seen what happened in the end zone at the end to
the game in Seattle last night?? If the
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“integrity of the league” is not at issue with
this type of blatant misapplication of the clear
rules, and … what confirmation (or not!) by the
NFL’s vaunted replay system (which is curiously
not applied in many situations when it is
dispositive), then what is?

Well, okay, THAT was really stupid and in
complete contradiction of the crystal clear NFL
rules. But hey, it is not like the referees
could have looked at tape and done the honest
thing to not hand the game on a platter to the
Seahawks and skew the league for the entire
year. Well, of course, they actually COULD HAVE
done the right thing, but just did not. But
beyond screwing the pooch, then the NFL’s
stenographers at ESPN put up some former NFL
referee expert™ to explain and cover for the
patently obvious wrongful cow dung. Because that
is what toadies do I guess.

Not exactly the first time, however, the NFL has
willingly sanctioned and ratified stupidity in a
Seattle Seahawks end zone that ended up
screwing, and altering, the lives and seasons of
teams and players across the league. No, of
course, there was this intellectually insulting
crap that occurred because Roger Goodell was too
cheap to pay the referees and umpires in his
league a few extra bucks (maybe if NFL paid
more, they could get better, and full time,
officials). Watch Goodell’s inglorious work in
the 2012 game between Seattle and Green Bay:

So, the “integrity of the game” didn’t matter
when Roger Goodell was trying to bust the game
officials’ union for a cheap last couple of
dollars. The “integrity of the game” apparently
doesn’t matter to the NFL, or their apologists,
over the sham that clearly occurred in Seattle
last night. And Goodell and the NFL’s precious
“integrity of the game” seems, to them, to be
worth more than all other civil litigants in
SDNY and the 2nd Circuit, even if there are
serious civil rights and criminal cases that get
shoved aside for their arrogance.

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/2012_Packers–Seahawks_officiating_controversy


But Roger Goodell struts out like the $44
million a year arrogant peacock that he is and
claims obsessively that a ginned up sting job
the league ran on Tom Brady and the Patriots,
that has absolutely no credible evidence to
support it, was “necessary” for the “integrity
of the game”.

The millions of dollars for an inherently
biased, not to mention intellectually and
legally incoherent, Ted Wells report, the waste
of time, and acceleration before all other
pending cases and controversies, including
criminal cases with lives in the balance, of a
federal judge in the Southern District of New
York (SDNY)…that was in Roger Goodell’s
“Integrity of the game”. They now waste time in
the 2nd Circuit Court of Appeals, and on an
accelerated basis – all on affirmative initial
filings by Goodell and the NFL – that, too, is
in the precious “integrity of the game” for
Roger Goodell.

The only thing that does not seem to be within
the “integrity of the game” for Roger Goodell
and the NFL is actual integrity and sense of
place for the game. What a clownshow Roger
Goodell is, and is running for the vaunted NFL
shield.


